
 

Student of the Week: Bryce 

Bryce is very good at playing doggie. He is a good friend because 
he is kind. He is very nice and thanks for letting me play puppy 
orphans with you! Bryce makes me laugh. Bryce’s favorite color is 

red. He loves winter because 
there are no bees. Bryce’s 
favorite food is pizza with cheese 
and for a treat he likes Kit Kats. 
Bryce has been on the Polar 
Express and claims to have been 
to the North Pole. He absolutely 
LOVES the Bills. His favorite 
player is Josh Allen because he 
is the quarterback. Bryce likes to 
watch Star Wars. He was even 
Kylo Ren for Halloween! Bryce is 
quite the reader. Right now, he is 
enjoying the MagicTreehouse 
series. School just wouldn’t feel 
the same without our buddy 
Bryce!


Interview by Emilia, Georgie, Flora, Aurora, Frankie, Inti, and Ama

Mandala School 
Newsletter 

Volume XIV Issue VIII

November 5, 2021

We are learning about our five 
senses. 


“We smelled and we couldn’t 
look. We smelled peanut 
butter and orange and 
vinegar. My favorite smell was 
the orange. We used our nose 
to smell” -Inti 


“We felt shaving cream and 
glue. The shaving cream 
feeled like wet slime. The glue 
was so slimy, probably slimy 
as a slug. The one I liked the 
most was touching the 
shaving cream.” - Georgie

Effective Communication

Today, in kindergarten and first grade we 
talked about communication. We need to use 
kind words when we want to tell someone 
something. This is hard to do when someone is 
making you mad or frustrated, like when they 
take a toy from you. Communicating with 
kindness is hard with your sister and brother, 
too. But if  we do effectively communicate 
things are better. 



We a re l e a r n i n g 
about the human 
body. Everybody is 
learning about the 
organs . Some of 
them are intestines 
and your brain. Omi 
is researching the 
heart , Graham is 
researching organs 
and the bones, and 
Sachin is researching 
the immune system. 
Charlotte and Kyle 
a r e w o r k i n g o n 
blood types. 


By Graham 

Millie measuring the length of her paper.


In math we started measuring. We measured the bookshelf, the 
door, the square table, and we measured the pumpkins. We use a 
measuring stick. We have measured in inches, pounds, and feet. 
Pounds measure weight. Inches and feet measure how long 
something is. We also measured using our hands and feet. We 
measured the table, the black mat, and the entire room and the 
Lego box. 

By Georgie and Graham.

Announcements & Reminders 

1. Human body projects due next Wednesday, 

November 10th.


2. No school next Thursday, November 11th in 

recognition of  Veterans Day.


3. Running club of  the season will meet on Friday 
next week. Please pick-up at 3:45pm @ Hamlin 

Park.


4.  Book Reports are due November 18th

Ella cleaning 

away this 

morning! 


